
Advocacy Letter for Science Fair Referees 

Date: [Insert Date] 

[Your Name] 

[Your Address] 

[City, State, Zip Code] 

[Your Email] 

[Your Phone Number] 

[Recipient Name] 

[Recipient Title] 

[Organization/Institution Name] 

[Address Line 1] 

[City, State, Zip Code] 

Dear [Recipient Name], 

I am writing to advocate for the crucial role of referees in the upcoming science fair scheduled 

for [insert date]. The expertise and insights that referees provide not only enrich the experience 

for participants but also help foster a love for science among young learners. 

Having participated in [mention any relevant experience], I understand the value that 

knowledgeable referees bring to the evaluation process. Their ability to provide constructive 

feedback and mentorship can inspire students to further explore the scientific method and 

develop critical thinking skills. 

I urge you to consider the importance of enlisting qualified referees who can assess projects 

fairly and encourage innovative thinking. Their involvement is vital to maintaining high 

standards and promoting a positive, educational environment. 

Thank you for considering this essential aspect of the science fair, and I look forward to your 

positive response. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 


